Dear Parents/Guardians of Students Receiving Special Education Services

In Tredyffrin/Easttown School District

This Survey is for YOU.

The RIGHT TO EDUCATION Local Task Force (LTF) is an organization dedicated to improving Special Education in Chester County. We meet monthly with parents, advocates, community service providers, and district and school administrators to discuss how to improve Special Education in Chester County and sharing successes. Training on topics of interest in Special Education and monitoring parent satisfaction are also provided by the LTF. Meetings are held at the Chester County Intermediate Unit on Boot Road in Downingtown the second Thursday of each month from 10 am to noon. Please visit our website at www.righttoed.org for more information about the LTF.

At this time, we're asking all Special Education Parents to complete a survey to evaluate your satisfaction with the Special Education process at Tredyffrin/Easttown School District. Please complete one (1) survey for each child that receives any Special Education services in your district. Most of the questions require only a Yes or No answer. Others request an overall satisfaction rating for a particular Special Education category. You may simply skip any questions that are not applicable or that you do not wish to answer. Finally, there is an opportunity to comment on any area you do not feel was adequately covered with the other questions, including what is going well or areas for which improvement would be beneficial. Note that when 'IEP' is used, this is meant to encompass 504 plans, as applicable.

Your answers will be compiled by the Local Task Force along with answers from all the other parents, and summaries will then be shared at a future Local Task Force meeting. Please see our website at www.righttoed.org for meeting information. By completing this survey, you're helping to improve the quality of special education provided to your children.

If you do not have internet access, please contact the TESD Office of Individualized Student Services at 610-240-1917 to receive a paper copy.

TO ACCESS THE SURVEY, http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/JJVFHLB

The DEADLINE for completing the survey is FEBRUARY 18, 2011.

Thank you.

Local Right to Education Co-chairs,

Phil Harnish

Anita Cutrara

Dottie Slamon

philh@righttoed.orc

anitac@righttoed.org

dotties@righttoed.org